Jean Jewell

From: Sent:

To:

Joel Wahlin [jl_plus5@yahoo.com] Thursday, June 12, 2014 10:05 AM

Jean Jewell

Subject:

RE: Your Request for Extension

RECEIVED

2014 JUN 12 PM 1: 29

UTILITIES COMMISSION AWW-W-13-0 (

Dear Ms. Jewell,

After much review and consideration, including discussions with members of your staff, we have come to the realization that the process to become a for-profit water system is futile.

We will therefore be changing Acme WaterWorks to a not-for-profit or co-op status, whichever is the most logical and workable solution for us and our customers now and in the future.

If you have any helpful advice on this transition we would welcome that input from you.

Sincerely, Joel and Leslie Wahlin